
Rural Hope 
 

 

Celebrating the Seasons: Spring Webinars 
 
After the success of our Autumn webinar series, Rural Hope is now holding 2 more webinars on 
the theme of ‘Celebrating the Seasons’, focussing on Lent and Easter.  

 
For example, the 'Lent in a Bag' idea has been used by the likes of the Beaminster Team already, 
and has proven to be an engaging, thought-provoking resource. 
 
Programme Manager Sarah Keen says: 
 
"In each case, we offer the experience of guest speakers, signposting to resources, practical tips, 
and a forum for discussion and sharing of ideas. All the materials will be available from the Rural 
Hope section of the website after the webinars. 
 
"Our Lent webinar is coming soon, so please book up right away!" 
 
LENT WEBINAR 

Saturday 30th January, 10.00am - 12.00noon 
Guest speakers: the Revds Hilary Bond (Children's Worker and Pioneer Priest, Wareham 
Churches) and Andy Gray (Faith Sharing Enabler, Bath and Wells Diocese) 
Hosts: the Revds Rhona Floate (Rural Field Officer, Wilts) and Margaret Preuss-Higham (Rural 
Field Officer, Sherborne) 
 
Flyer here. To apply, please follow this link. 
 
Date for your diary: 
 
EASTER - A NEW HOPE 

Saturday 6th March 10.30 am – 12.00noon 
A webinar celebrating the Power of The Resurrection and a turning point in the pandemic.  
More details to follow. 

https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/news/lent-in-a-bag
https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/whos-who/news-and-events/2021-01-lent-webinar/
https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/learning/courses/celebrating-the-rural-seasons-lent-7530

